
WSR 23-11-064
RESCISSION OF EMERGENCY RULES

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
(Pharmacy Quality Assurance Commission)

[Filed May 15, 2023, 8:38 a.m.]

This memo serves as notice that effective April 9, 2023, the 
pharmacy quality assurance commission (commission) is rescinding the 
CR-103E for WAC 246-945-171 Retired active pharmacist license status, 
which was filed January 20, 2023, and published under WSR 23-04-019.

The commission is rescinding this emergency rule because perma-
nent rule making for this rule is complete. The CR-103P for WAC 
246-945-171 was filed March 9, 2023, under WSR 23-07-058.

Individuals requiring information on this rule should contact 
Joshua Munroe, rules and legislative consultant, at 
Joshua.Munroe@doh.wa.gov or 360-502-5058.

Tami M. Thompson
Regulatory Affairs Manager
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